
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

More Than a Lemonade Stand ™  

Youth Entrepreneur Camp and Scholarship Information 

 

 

 

Dear _________________________,  

 

I’m excited to announce the 2014 dates for the More Than A Lemonade Stand ™ Youth 

Entrepreneur Camp for students currently in 6
th

, 7
th

 or 8
th

 grades.  The dates and times for this 

commuter day camp are  _________________ and it will be held at __________________. 

Please share the camp information with any students or teachers that might be interested in the 

camp (NOTE: if sending to a youth organization change to students or parents).  Enclosed are 

five brochures and scholarship information (if applicable), if you need more copies of the either, 

please contact me at the information below.  

 

Scholarships are limited so please encourage students to apply as soon as possible.  The camp 

usually fills up approximately 6 weeks before it begins, so please let them know to register early 

if they are interested in attending. Feel free to give me a call or email me if you have any 

questions.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Julie Wood 

Youth Entrepreneur Camp Director 

More Than a Lemonade Stand™ 

Phone: _____________________ 

Email: ______________________ 


